Dear “A” team,

Happy New Year, and welcome back! | hope you all had a restful break and are ready to dive into 2025 and our second
semester together.

| want to start by saying how amazing the end of our first semester was. We wrapped it up with a week full of fun
activities for our faculty and a Winterfest for our scholars. Your dedication and energy made it a memorable time, and
I'm truly grateful for all your hard work.

I'd also like to extend my heartfelt thanks to Ms. Paulsboe and Ms. Garcia for all the hard work in organizing the Middle
School activities and coordinating with the Elementary team leaders for a seamless school-wide event that ran

smoothly on both sides of the campus. Additionally, thank you for coordinating the faculty activities along with Ms.
Martin, Ms. Bethany and Ms. Rios.

A big shoutout to Ms. Tara and Ms. Patricia for the balloon arch that created such a beautiful backdrop, and finally, to Ms.

Diana for coordinating the Berkeley gift distribution in the cafeteria. Your efforts truly made a difference!

As we step into the second semester, let's keep that same positive energy going. We have a lot of work ahead of us to
reach our goal of earning an 'A,. | believe in each one of us. Let's support each other, stay motivated, and continue to
make a difference in our scholars' lives. | know for sure that together we will Achieve.

Car Line: Ritchie & Yaruro

Monday: 01/06
Professional Development
Dias de los Reyes

Tuesday: 01/07

Lunch:
Birthdays: Jonathan A, Alan G,

Wednesday: 01/08

Lunch:
Birthdays: Alexis A., Alexis J., Melanie N.

Thursday: 01/09

Lunch:
Birthdays: Jose C., Edwin D., Yhoel J.

Friday: 01/10

Lunch:
Birthdays: Amani G., Dylan H., Eduardo M,
Events: Grades are due.

Weekend
Birthday: Ana L.

On December 1-20, 2024, Ms. Johnson ran a
Reflexmath competition for grades 2-5. Students
competed to see who could complete the most green
lights in a 3 week period to win a prize. It was an
exciting competition to see all the students working to
improve their fact fluency! The effort and dedication of
the students, even over the weekends, really showed
their determination. Congratulations to Brayan Alonzo
(2nd grade), Kevin Gonzalez (3rd grade), Briana Evenes
(4th grade), and Andrew Lazaro (5th grade) for their
outstanding achievements. Winning a Reflexmath
competition like this is a fantastic accomplishment,
and the Amazon Fire HD tablets, courtesy of Ms.
Johnson, are well-deserved rewards! & &)

Thank you, Ms. Johnson.
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